
 
 
Be sure to visit the directors of The Marching Virginians during your summer orientation.  Their offices are located in 
241A Squires Student Center, and they will make sure you have all the information necessary to audition.  They can also 
answer questions about any other ensembles you may be interested in. 
 
When you meet your advisor, register for MUS 3314 (CRN 86794).  The Marching Virginians is an academically-credited 
class and we encourage you to register NOW! 
 
Auditions for The Marching Virginians take place at Band Camp, and your arrival is dependent on your instrument.  Here 
are tentative arrival dates: 
 

• All percussion, new flags, and new winds arrive on Monday, August 19 
• All returning flags, and returning winds arrive on Tuesday, August 20 

 
Here are some questions you might have: 
 
Q:  Do I have a chance of being selected to participate in the band as a first-year student? 
A:  You definitely do!  We always have a large number of first-year students in the band. 
 
Q:  I’m going to be an engineering major.  Do I have time to be in the band? 
A:  Again, yes!  The majority of our students are engineering majors.  It is absolutely possible. 
 
Q:  Can I be involved in other activites as well as marching band? 
A:  Yes!  You can be academically successful and involved in other activities as an MV. 
 
You can also check our website for more information:  www.spiritoftech.com 
 
We look forward to seeing you this summer and welcoming you to campus in the fall! 
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